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As a PCP for my area in Lebanon, Oregon, there are various people who use diesel 

trucks and vehicles. To replace these vehicles would be very expensive and would 

put many of them out of business. Farmers have diesel trucks so do construction 

workers and construction businesses, such as my immediate neighbor, when people 

are out of work, they don’t have money to pay taxes and the government does not 

have money to operate. So as a PCP supporting the people in my area, I urgently 

Support and request that this bill be passed Which prohibits the department of 

environmental quality From implementing or enforcing Advanced clean trucks 

regulations Before January 1, 2027 


